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A delegation from Afghanistan arrived at our institute
A delegation from Afghanistan paid an official visit  to TIIAME to get acquainted with the educational and
research process of our institute. The delegation included representatives from the Ministry of Foreign
Affairs  of  Afghanistan  Mirvais  Sohrabi,  Bahloll  Javed  Karim,  Ministry  of  Energy  and  Water  resources
Hidayatulla Muneb, Kudratullo Samadi, Hamid Saidi, Fayz Ahmad Manavi, Muhammad Shah Mubasher,
Abulla Naimi, Ministry of Agriculture, irrigation and animal husbandry Hashimi, Mohammad Afzal Savari,
specialist of the Regional Environmental Center for Central Asia in Afghanistan, Muhammad Azim Koshifiy.

The meeting was opened by the acting rector of the institute B.S. Mirzaev. After the information provided
about  the  history,  education  and  research  processes  in  our  institute,  the  Afghan  delegation  spoke.
Muhammad Azim Kashifiy thanked for the warm welcome given to the delegation. He became interested in
the extensive work carried out by the institute, as well as the international student learning system.

 

They shared their views on the opening of a branch of our institute in the Republic of Afghanistan and the
possibility  of  obtaining  distance  learning.  B.S.  Mirzaev  invited  guests  to  get  acquainted  with  the
laboratories of our institute.

The delegation visited the educational and research laboratory of automation of technological processes,
the pavilion of agricultural machinery, educational laboratories of the faculty of irrigation and drainage
engineering and hydraulic engineering, a cluster of innovative scientific research and received answers to
all their questions.
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